
CITY OF VINELAND 
     
 
      March 1, 2016 
 
 
 
REPORT TO:  THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL 
 
 
      RE:  Street Lighting Recommendations 
               March 2016 
   
Dear Mayor and Members of Council: 
 
 
Submitted to you herewith is a request for street lighting improvements which is ready for your approval.  
A copy of the recommendation of the City of Vineland Electric Utility with respect to this request, along 
with a copy of the drawing identifying the area in question, is attached for your review. 
 
Should you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Robert Dickenson 
      Assistant Business Administrator 
 
 
/rl 
Encls. 
cc: Joseph Isabella 
 Jackie Muccirelli 
 
      Approved: 
 
 
 
                
        Mayor      Date 
 
 

  



CITY OF VINELAND 
 
 
 

STREET LIGHTING RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

March 2016 
 
 
 
 
REQUEST     RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 
1. Almond Street    Upgrading of six (6) existing street lights to 54W 

Between East Boulevard and  LED, six (6) existing street lights to 74W LED, and one 
East Avenue     (1) existing street light to 72W TYPE V LED with house 
      side shield.  Also, the installation of five (5) additional 
      54W LED street lights on existing utility poles.  
   

 
 


